
Author Visit!
On Wednesday the 22nd of November we will be delighted to welcome author

Sasha Parker to Danson. Sasha will be sharing her fabulous book ‘The Land of

Telleny’ to the children along with Q&A and book signing sessions.

If you would like your child to have a signed copy of the book you will need to

purchase the book using the following link: The Land of Telleny

Books will need to be purchased before and brought to school on the 22nd

November.   Books cannot be purchased on the day.

We are so excited to meet Sasha and learn about her journey as an author.

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Land-Telleny-Sasha-Parker/dp/1398497851/ref=sr_1_1?crid=1RFP0LUGJVVTS&keywords=the+land+of+telleny&qid=1699022686&sprefix=the+land+of+tell%2Caps%2C61&sr=8-1

